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Call for applications to Board of Variance

Summary
The City of Nanaimo is currently recruiting two members to sit on the Board of Variance (BOV) each for a three
year term. The BOV is an independent body and consists of five members appointed by City Council.

Interested residents must submit a completed application form to Legislative Services by 4:30 p.m. on
Wednesday, December 12, 2018. Applications can be submitted by email to
Legislative.Servicesoffice@nanaimo.ca or by mail or hand delivered to Legislative Services, 455 Wallace Street,
Nanaimo, BC V9R 5J6.

For more information about the Board of Variance and to download an application form please visit the City’s
website at www.nanaimo.ca.

Strategic Link: Taking responsibility to be an excellent municipal government.

Key Points
● The City of Nanaimo is currently recruiting two members for a three-year term on the Board of Variance.
● Interested residents must submit a completed application form to Legislative Services by 4:30 p.m. on

Wednesday, December 12, 2018.

Quotes
"The Board of Variance is an integral part of City governance and is a requirement under the Local Government
Act."

Sheila Gurrie
City Clerk
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Contact:

Sheila Gurrie
City Clerk
City of Nanaimo
250-755-4494

View the online edition for more information -
https://cnan.ca/2Ea1cxe

https://www.nanaimo.ca
https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR181204CallForApplicationsToBoardOfVariance.html

